Vision2045 Transportation Plan
Public Notice of a Comment Period and Open House
In accordance with requirements set forth in 23 CFR 450 and other laws and regulations; the Southern Georgia Regional Commission (SGRC), as the designated Metropolitan Planning Organization, is seeking public review and comments of the 2045 Metropolitan Transportation Plan, also known as Vision2045. The Vision2045 Transportation Plan is specific to the Valdosta Metropolitan Planning Area which includes all of Lowndes County and portions of Berrien, Brooks and Lanier Counties.
This Vision2045 Transportation Plan is available for public review and comment from July 1, 2020 to July 31, 2020 at the Southern Georgia Regional Commission, 327 W Savannah Ave. Valdosta, GA 31601; all public libraries in Berrien, Brooks, Lanier and Lowndes Counties; on the SGRC website (www.sgrc.us); all county government administration offices in Berrien, Brooks, Lanier and Lowndes Counties; and all city government administration offices in Lowndes County.
The SGRC staff will host an Open House July 20, 2020 from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm at the Southern Georgia Regional Commission. Accessibility aids (interpreter, large print, etc.) will be made available at the open house if a written request is made at least one week prior to the event. 
중국어 통역가의 도움이 필요한 경우 회의 1 주일 전에 229-333-5277로 SGRC에 
문의하십시오.
如果您需要中文翻译的帮助，请至少在会议开始前1周致电229-333-5277与国家发改委联系。
જો તમને ચાઇનીઝ ભાષાંતરકારની સહાયની જરૂર હોય, તો કૃપા કરીને મીટિંગના ઓછામાં ઓછા 1 અઠવાડિયા પહેલા, 229-333-5277 પર એસજીઆરસીનો સંપર્ક કરો.
Si usted necesita la ayuda de un traductor del idioma español, por favor comuníquese con la SGRC al teléfono 229-333-5277, cuando menos 1 semana antes de la junta.
Comments are being accepted by email at amartin@sgrc.us,  by fax at 229-333-5312, or by mailing them to VLMPO, 327 W Savannah Ave., Valdosta, GA 31601.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For more information please call Corey Hull, Transportation and Environmental Director or  Amy Martin, Regional Planner, at 229-333-5277.

